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Complete Application Notice

CITY OF

BLOOMINGTON

MW BESOT A

Date of Notice: November 22, 2019
Date Application Received: November 21, 2019

Kendall Commercial Advisors
ATTN: Tom Kendall

P.O. Box 385845
Bloomington, MN 55438

Planning Case File: PL2019-221

Application Description:  Uniform Sign Design for existing multi-tenant office/warehouse
building.

Site Location: 9051 Lyndale Avenue South, Bloomington, MN 55420

In accordance with the City Code, the aforementioned application has been reviewed for
completeness. The application has been found to be complete.

The following staff member has been assigned the application review.
Nick Johnson, Planner
(952) 563-8925
nmjohnson@BloomingtonMN.gov

To view all application materials, please go to www.blm.mn/plcase and enter “PL201900221” into
the search box.




